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Hi,

Please, never add any dependencies to any SOs/DLLs in packages belonging to uppsrc. In other
'optional' nests, I don't care, but just keep the uppsrc clean of them.

I seriously think the basic GUI framework should be kept as simple and robust as possible. 
Ultimate++ has become a vitally important tool for me to create commercial software products and
anything that makes things more complex, usually causes loads of customer support that can't be
charged for.

I can understand that 'eye candy' is needed for certain segment of software products, but
simplicity and reliability is more important for me and my clients, so I suggest the 'eye candy'
packages come in only as an option for those interested -- not by default.

Kind regards,

Tom
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